
 

Sports Photography Competition 

This term the sports photography competition will continue. The event will be broken up into the 

stages that the students will be in next year. Prizes will be awarded to the winning entries. The 

competition will close on 30th March 2018 and entries can be emailed to Tom Mason at 

tom.mason@det.nsw.edu.au 

Stage 1 – Fancy Dress: dress up in the clothes of your favourite sports team or sports star. You can get 

an adult to help you take the photo and email it through.  

Stage 2 – Action: take an action photograph of a sporting moment. It could be a photo with you in it 

taken by an adult or a photograph taken by you.  

Stage 3 - Spirit of the game: capture a moment which typifies sportsmanship, determination, mutual 

respect or fair play.  

 

Orange Running Festival 

25th February 2018 

The Southern Cross Austereo 5km School Challenge is a race  

held by the Orange Running Club. The school challenge requires a  

minimum of five (5) team members but we can enter multiple teams.  

Each team member must register and participate in the 5km run/walk held on Sunday 25th February 2018 at 

10:30am.  

The prize pool for the Orange Running Festival Southern Cross Austereo 5km School Challenge includes the 

inaugural trophies for the fastest primary and secondary teams and a variety of local business vouchers. 

Prizes will be awarded to the fastest primary teams, and the school with the most number of students 

participating. 

The start and finish are located at the Bloomfield Leisure Centre, Forest Road, Orange.  

Entry Fees: Under 13 - $10 

Anyone interested in participating are asked to contact Tom Mason.  

Students will need to enter the 5km event individually online. If they wish to register as part of the Millthorpe 

School team, they will be given instructions and a team password when they contact Tom Mason  

More information about the Orange Running Festival can be found at 

http://www.orangerunningfestival.com.au 

 

mailto:tom.mason@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.orangerunningfestival.com.au/


Girls Cricket 

Workshop 

There is a free cricket 

workshop available for 

girls held on Tuesdays in 

Orange. If you are 

interested please talk to 

Mrs Maslin or Mr 

Mason. 

Swimming Carnival 

Congratulations to all of the students who participated in the school swimming carnival on Friday. It 

was wonderful to see the standard of swimming of our students build over the last two years. Thank 

you also to the wonderful parent volunteers who helped out on the day. Without your help we could 

not run the carnival. The swimming ribbons will be handed out at 9:00 on Friday morning to those 

students who came first, second or third in their event.  

       

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Active Kids Rebate 

Parents of school children across the Bathurst Electorate are able to  

take advantage of the $100 ‘Active Kids’ rebate for sporting and  

fitness related costs launching early next year.  

The rebate is not means tested so every family has access to this  

initiative. Parents will be able to register for the voucher online  

from 31 January 2018 or through their local Service NSW Centre.  

Guidelines are available to view at  

www.sport.nsw.gov.au/activekids. 

Coles Sports for Schools 

We have registered for the Coles sports for schools. If you shop at Coles could 

you bring in your tokens to the front office? Thank you so much.  

http://www.sport.nsw.gov.au/activekids

